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№ LIS-1282/GD 

 

To the President of Russian Federation 
 

D.A. MEDVEDEV 
 

Dear Dmitry Anatolyevich! 
 

Members of various political parties, the public and the citizens of the country, as well as 

potential foreign investors and strategic partners of Russia are showing great interest in the 

investigation of the bankruptcy of the flagship of domestic nuclear engineering - Atommash OJSC 

(Volgodonsk, Rostov region) and rely on the certainty of punishment for perpetrators. In addition, the 

statute of limitations for serious crimes against the state (15 years) has not yet expired. 

Addressing the Federal Assembly of Russian Federation 30.11.2010, you mentioned that Russia 

has certain successes in the development of high technologies; that domestic nuclear industry comes 

back to the serial construction and annual commissioning of capacities, that nine reactors are currently 

under construction; that on top of that Russia implements projects in India, Iran, China and other 

countries; that over the past three years the nuclear industry’s orders to nuclear machinery have grown 

10 times, and as much as 25 times versus 2005. 

But such a production facility as Atommash OJSC, deliberately bankrupted and liquidated in 

1999 by corrupt officials for the benefit of certain customers is essential for the successful 

development of nuclear energy in Russia. The state was deprived of 30% stake in the nuclear industry 

giant with unique capacities for the production of 8 sets of nuclear power reactor equipment per year. 

Restoration of law and justice in the country regarding Atommash OJSC will provide a return of 

illegally lost property to the State and realize Russia’s interests in the global economy and energy. 

I ask you to give special instruction to the competent authorities to protect the national interests of 

Russia during the verification of premeditated bankruptcy of Atommash JSC unparalleled in its scope, 

by the Presidential Control Directorate of the Russian Federation (№ A8-6296-5 from 02.11.2010). 

 

Attachment: 8 sheets. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Deputy of SD FA RF 

 

 

 

 

A.I. Lisitsyn 

(The Russian text of this letter is an original.) 


